



You're invited to participate in research on the impacts of alcohol for veterans

Ekant Veer from the University of Canterbury and his colleague Ann-Marie Kennedy are conducting research on the negative impacts that alcohol has on former NZDF personnel.

As a part of research funded by the Veterans' Medical Research Trust Fund, they would like to reach former NZDF personnel to complete the survey.

The project has been approved by the UC Human Research Ethics Committee (#2023/102).

The survey takes about 10 to 15 minutes to complete online.

Participate in the survey (https://canterbury.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6lr7mva9MHZlluu)

Date

27 November 2023

Tags

 $Veterans'\ Medical\ Research\ Trust\ Fund\ (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/news-events/articles/?tag=7)$

Last Modified: 27 November 2023